October 24, 2023

To Families, Friends and Alumni of Carihi Secondary,
Funding request from the Carihi Parent Advisory Council (PAC)

The Carihi PAC provides valuable financial support to make extracurricular sports, clubs and
activities accessible to all of our students and to provide scholarships.

Due to a grant submission error, the Carihi PAC is not guaranteed the PAC Community Gaming
Grant of approximately $17,000 this 2023-24 year. We have submitted a late application and do
not expect a response until the end of December or as late as early March 2024. With this
uncertainty and delay we are not able to support fall sports or extracurricular activities.

The BC gaming grant has been our only source of income for several years. Our existing funds
are allocated to previous scholarship recipients and there is no surplus for the current year. This
means we are unable to pay the BC Athletics fees, support Carihi sports teams, fund travel to
sporting events and other student competitions, provide funds to clubs like robotics, leadership,
art and Indigenous mentorship, and give to extracurricular events in band, choir and musical
theater.

Make A Donation

We are asking for one-time donations to Carihi PAC. Please make cheques payable to Carihi
Secondary School and indicate PAC Fundraiser on the memo line or you can e-transfer to
carihi.accounting@sd72.bc.ca. For Donations over $100 a tax receipt will be issued by SD72.
For a tax receipt please include name and mailing address.

If our late gaming grant application is approved then donations will be used to further fund
PAC’s support of extracurricular sports, clubs and activities.

How To Give

e Mail or drop-off cheque at office: Carihi Secondary School, Attention PAC, 350 Dogwood
St., Campbell River, BC VOW 2X1
e E-transfer: carihi.accounting@sd72.bc.ca Please include your mailing address for tax
receipt.
Let’s show our appreciation for the students and teachers of Carihi.

With gratitude,

Carihi PAC
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